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Happy New Year 

One Scripture a day for the month of January 

Psalm 32:7          Psalm 16:11 

Exodus 16:10         Hebrews 10:34 

Psalm 36:9          Matthew 28:20 

Matthew 28:20         Romans 8:16 

Romans 8:35          Matthew 11:28 

John 14:2          Ephesians 5:18 

Philippians 4:12         1 Thess 5:4-5 

Isaiah 43:25          Philippians 1:21 

Ephesians 1:7         James 5:16 

Matthew 6:33         James 1:2 

Matthew 5:14         1 John 2:28 

1 John 5:20          Philippians 2:5 

James 1:17          Philippians 4:6-7          

Corinthians 5:17         John 12:26 

Romans 15:13         1 Peter 2:5 

           Romas 12:2 

Staying in Tune with GOD 

     As we start a new year let us retune our lives with GOD. Just as our piano 

& organ get out of tune so do our lives. We allow the world (satan) to get to 

us. This makes us out of harmony with others and most importantly out of har-

mony with GOD. The good news is that it is easy to fix. Just ask the LORD for 

help. HE will be faithful. We can get in tune with the Master & find ourselves 

surrounded by HIS beautiful music. Stay in tune every day to HIS WORD. 

GOD BLESS YOU ALL 



 
An addition to our Christmas 2024 Newsletter: 

 Zion Hill CBC 

 



 

Please direct questions for the Youth Retreat to Leslie Crissman at: 

l_crissman@yahoo.com or (814) 221-0184. 



Region Three CBC Grant Application: 

Region Three CBC will be allocating 10% of it’s supporting/giving each year to 

outreach. As part of our outreach, we are announcing a grant program offering up 

to $250.00 per church within our region for this coming year. Usage of these funds 

may include expenses for a vacation Bible school program, a church event, a 

church project or other financial need within Region Three Churches. If a congre-

gation would like to apply for a grant please email Emaline Diehl, Stewardship 

Team Chair, at diehl15538@verizon.net for an electronic copy. 

 

Region Three Giving: 

Please prayerfully consider including financial support for Region Three CBC to 

help grow God’s Kingdom when preparing your 2025 budgets. Please make 

checks payable to “Region Three Covenant Brethren Church” and mail them to: 

Cheryl Gehr, 9528 Church Hill Road, Mercersburg, PA 17236. 

 

Subscribe to our Newsletter: 

Pastors, please share this with your congregations. Signing up for our newsletter 

is easy. Simply go to the search bar on the internet and type in Region Three of 

Covenant Brethren Church. Click on the blue highlighted link and scroll down to 

the “subscribe to Region Three Newsletter”. You will be added to our newsletter 

list and receive it directly added to your inbox every other month. 

 
Introducing Your 

Region Three Prayer Team 

    The prayer team meets weekly to lift 

those up in need. Please reach out if you 

or anyone in your congregation is in need 

of prayer requests. 

 

Pastors: 

Joe Brown     pastorjedediah@yahoo.com 

Dan Rhodes   pastormcbc@myyahoo.com 

Jim Braunns            jbraunns@verizon.net 





We love because He 

first loved us. 

 

1 John 4:19 

Happy 

Valentine’s Day 


